DRAFT

Hampton Falls Cemetery Trustee Meeting
june 2, 2022
1:30 p.m.

Present: |. Bohm - Chairman, Tracy Healey-Beattie, W. Harrington Trustees,

A posted meeting of the Cemetery Trustees was held on Thursday June 2, 2022 at the Hampton
Falls Town Hall.

01d business...

Update of selected monuments provided by W. Harrington in need of restoration. Glee Woodworth
will be contacted with regard to Monument repair on four specific stones in West view and Dodge
cemetery.

Pam Fitzgerald was referenced with regard with Wreaths Across America, noting this would be a
memorial service with no political involvement.

Wooden signs have been ordered for West view to include one Enter, and two Exit signs. An
additional Exit sign with arrow pointing right was also ordered for Oak Lawn.

New business...

The Revolutionary War iron fence is in need of repair. A motion was made by W. Harrington and
seconded by T. Beattie to appropriate $250.00 for such repair. Motion passed 3-0. In addition it
was noted that an interior iron tomb enclosure pipe had been repaired by White's Welding at a cost
of $40.00.

Jan Hambleton, a resident of Exeter Road, requested background information on Edgar and Harriet
Savage lots from 1967 and 1921 respectively at Dodge Cemetery for future family use. It was
determined there were six Crosby and two Savage lots available.

Following discussion of Cemetery activities and lectures for Tri-Centennial celebration, the meeting
was adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Respectively submitted

Tracy Healey-Beattie Secretary Pro tem



